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{Empty}

Submission

Access stairs Mount Street Pyrmont. As wi h many residents | wish to submit that a lift is essential for access to the lower level. Currently the stairs in
use are very steep, wi h a very low handrail and minimal lighting. At the first landing descending from Mount Street here is no light, quite obviously this
is extremely dangerous particularly on dark and wet nights. The hand rails are at a low level for anyone who is taller them 1.75 metres. A lift is long
overdue here; here have been lifts installed at he Knoll and from Pirrama Road opposite Jones Bay Wharf. This is an accident waiting to happen, and
the costs that the Council will incur if it is sued, should surely make it aware that this is along overdue priority. Residents have been requesting this lift
for many years, and it is time for Council to act on behalf of its residents in this matter.
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